
 

 

  

Britannia Community Primary 

School 

Date - term Year 6 Trip to Moorland Home 

Please ensure that the 

permission slip is returned to 

school promptly for the trip next 

week.  

Important dates: 

1st July - Year 6H Trip 

2nd July – Year 6B Trip 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important contacts: 

Headteacher – 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

Bursar – 

bursar@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

DSL-  (safeguarding issues) 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

c.nuttall@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

s.connolly@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

katie.isherwood@britannia.lancs.s

ch.uk 

 

Dear Parents, 

This week has been a great week in school. The children and staff have all 

enjoyed getting active for health week. Throughout the week, we have 

witnessed some amazing achievements in school from learning to ride a bike 

to learning to skip. Miss Rickerby even demonstrated her skipping skills in 

one of the sessions - though she nearly lost her trousers in the process! 

Don’t worry though - she stayed covered. 

During sports days, the children took part in a wealth of different activities 

and it was lovely to see the children taking part and cheering each other on 

in their classes. Throughout the week, staff have also witnessed children 

providing support and encouragement as they took on the daily mile. Some 

children even chose to take on extra laps of the field to help their peers to 

finish the distance. What a kind and caring group of children we have at 

Britannia! 

Unfortunately, as you know the weather today has not been bright enough to 

let us end the week with our Race for Live event and we will be re-

scheduling this for a day next week when hopefully the sun will shine again. 

This will be a great event for the children to take part and we will inform you 

of the date next week as the children will need to ensure they are dressed in 

their PE kits on this day.  

Thank you for supporting us with the sponsored events and don’t forget we 

will be extending the date for collection of sponsorship/donations for cancer 

research up until the end of the academic year.  

Our assembly theme today has been about giving and the children have had 

the opportunity to consider how they give to each other and the community 

through their actions. It was a fantastic opportunity to hear about the 

charities that the children support at home and we wish Evelyn good luck 

tomorrow as she has a special haircut to raise money for Princesses Trust. I 

cannot wait to hear all about it next week and well done for supporting such 

a worthwhile cause. We are very proud of you!  

As always, if there is anything I can do to support, please do not hesitate to 

get in touch. Have a lovely weekend. 

Kind Regards,  

Mrs Longstaff  

 

 

Stars of The Week  

R- Jacob and Sam 

   Y1- Brooke 

2- Tom and Harley 

3- Zach 

4- Elijah 

5-Seb and Violet 

6H-Phoebe 

6B-Chloe 
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Health Week 

The children have all had a wonderful time this week in school. Take a look below at some of the 

exciting activities the children have been doing.  

 

  

                                     

      Reception celebrating sports day!                           Year 6 developing their football skills 

 

 

                                                    

Circuit training in the hall.              Year 5 meeting and an Olympian!  

                                 

Year 3 learning to skip                     Year 1 Bikeability     
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